
	

 

 
 

Dubai, 02 June 2016 
 
 
 
Dear members of the KP Family, 
 
 
 
Following the Administrative Decision and Annex on Resumption of Exports from 

Central African Republic, Luanda July 2015, and the Operational Framework as 

well as the TORs which guide the tasks of the CAR Monitoring Team, the CAR MT 

has confirmed that It has examined the proposed export from the Compliant Zone 

of Berberati for a shipment of 3,702,89 cts (rough diamonds 2576.09 cts, carbon 

1126.80 cts) and has confirmed that it may be exported. 

 

 
Yours Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Ahmed Bin Sulayem  
KP Chair 2016 


